FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
What is the total amount collected in business rates for the last three financial years for which you have statistics available? 

The Council holds the information you have asked for.

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.

2021/22 - the information can be found here: 

 (Public Pack)Agenda Document for Overview Select Committee, 30/06/2022 17:30 (leicester.gov.uk)
2022/23 - the information can be found here: 

(Public Pack)Agenda Document for Overview Select Committee, 13/07/2023 17:30 (leicester.gov.uk)
this information is exempt as it is intended for future publication in line with S22 of the Act.  
2023/24 - the information will be published at Browse meetings - Overview Select Committee (leicester.gov.uk)
Please indicate the % increase in business rates charged between each financial year.

Again, this information can be ascertained via the links above and is already in the public domain.   As is the below on the Government website.
Collection rates for Council Tax and non-domestic rates in England, 2022 to 2023 - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
